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The working groups did not meet this session.





C37.20.3 was sent to IEEE for approval and publication in February.  They felt another re-ballot was necessary.  The WG chair issued all necessary documentation for this re-ballot the end of February.  The chair has not been informed of any action to date by IEEE.





C37.20.4 was published as a trial use standard in November 1996.  ADSCOM made the request that C37.20.4 be harmonized with C37.39, using C37.39 as the parent document.  This was done and the draft document was approved by our sub-committee at the last meeting fall 1998 and was sent to IEEE for balloting in February 1999.  The chair was informed that a valid PAR had not been issued for this work.  Documentation was re-issued to IEEE for a new PAR.  As soon as this PAR is received the draft document will be balloted.
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